



Subject: Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project Update: Aug. 5

Dear Resident/Business Owner:

The Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project is off to a great start. Crews have installed 150 linear feet of 36-inch ductile iron pipe (DIP) and 154 linear feet of 12-inch DIP. **Malone Drive remains closed to through traffic**, and street parking remains open outside of the construction zone. Please be cautious as you travel on Malone Drive and the surrounding streets.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243.